
 
 

STATEMENT FROM DISCOVER PUERTO RICO REGARDING  

CDC RECOMMENDATIONS 

Due to the rising levels of COVID-19 throughout the U.S. mainland and elsewhere, we recognize 

many travelers should stay home for the upcoming holiday, but research confirms they continue 

to plan future travel.  We are inspiring responsible travelers to keep our Island in mind for their 

future travel plans while continuing to promote all restrictions and health and safety guidelines 

currently in place, https://www.discoverpuertorico.com/info/travel-guidelines, so that those 

who choose to travel here in the future will do so responsibly. 
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